


hikes. FPL is a company that should balance and utilize their funds within their own domain,
like any organization - NOT EXPECT HAND-OUTS EVERY YEAR TO BOOST THEIR
COFFERS!

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Anthony Steigerwald

17914 41st Rd. NO.

LOXAHATCHEE FL, 33470-3507
Dasteigerwald5@gmail.com




